
 
Starting the Fraternal Year 

 
Welcome to our new District Deputy, Gerrie Graat and District Warden, Leslie Pierce.  They were both 

with us to help up start the new fraternal year. 
 

Welcome Back Sunday 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 District Deputy Gerri joins our Brother Knights at the table set up to inform our parish about the work 
of the Knights and hopefully to encourage some more men to consider joining the Knights.  Brothers John and 
Moe are doing just that to parishioner Dale Harrison. 
 

Installation of Officers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 At our October General Meeting, DD Gerri and DW Leslie installed the Officers of the Executive for 
this fraternal year.  The officers formed a cross and each one was presented with his ribbon of office.  Pictured 
to the right is the installation of Grand Knight Ted Bartlett. 
 
 
 
 


